
1

Burke, Ruth A

From: Jason Rawn <rawnjason@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 8:20 AM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: BEP comments

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Like the overwhelming majority of Maine citizens who have expressed opinions and concerns about the 

proposed fossil fuel-intensive fish factory threatening Penobscot Bay and beyond, I hope you will do 

everything possible to deny the corporation the necessary permits. Maine does not need another predatory 

[foreign OR domestic] corporation feeding off of it. You have heard lots of people make similar statements, 

followed by lots of data. As I understand, about 15 already-rich Norwegian investors would be the primary 

(only?) beneficiaries of this project. The proposed destruction and pollution required for the investors to 

"make it big"  is too vast and long-lasting to be worth it for local people, local economy, local ecosystems, etc. 

 

Please deny permits, as you are being asked to do by most Mainers. If you do grant them, perhaps add a 

clause requiring Heim and Naess to reside on-site so they can enjoy the nearly-silent, nearly-odorless, 

magically-pleasant industrial complex they so desire to see built. 

 

Thanks for any due diligence that honors the people of Maine over corporate profiteers, 

 

Jason Rawn 

444 Youngtown Road 

Lincolnville , Maine 

 

Sent from my iPad 


